12/20/2012 9:42 AM

From: Jeanne L Desmond [mailto:jeanneld@metrocast.net]

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 5:52 PM

Subject: Moratorium on Wind Power

Dear (Representative / Senator / Governor): Because the 2002 New Hampshire Energy Plan has reached the end of its planning horizon, and because the Site Evaluation Committee criteria for siting commercial power projects do not include consideration of the New Hampshire Energy Plan or adverse impacts on the local economy, I feel it is in the best interests of the State of New Hampshire to establish a moratorium on all proposed commercial wind power projects. The purpose of the moratorium would be to ensure that issues such as determination of need, local economic cost/benefit analysis, and short- and long-term environmental impacts are all properly addressed. Thank you for your serious consideration of my request to establish a moratorium on commercial wind power projects until critical planning and evaluation processes are established. Sincerely,